.om:

Jen Gherardi <

Sent:

Tuesday, May 19, 2015 9:30 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Item #6 - May 19, 2015 BOS Agenda - GHG Thresholds

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am writing today to urge you to please protect our climate by setting the lowest threshold possible for GHG emissions from stationary sources. This is crucial to the health and welfare of our entire region.

Thank you, Jennifer Gherardi

Jen Gherardi Jill Golden PR

1obil€

<u>/UII</u>

:om:

Cheryl <

Sent:

Tuesday, May 19, 2015 9:42 AM

To:

shcob

Subject:

Greenhouse Gas Emissions

I support the lowest threshold possible for regulating greenhouse gas emissions

Cheryl Kelmar

rom:	John Dutton <
Sent:	Tuesday, May 19, 2015 9:57 AM
To:	sbcob
Subject:	Item #6 - May 19, 2015 BOS Agenda - GHG Thresholds
Dear County Board of	f Supervisors,
- ,	garding the vote today on greenhouse gas emissions. I urge you to adopt the lowest greenhouse gas emissions fro stationary sources. Thank you.
Cheers,	
JD	
John Dutton	
~~	

rom: Mike Noling <

Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 10:35 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Item #6 5-19-15 BOS Agenda GHG

Dear Supervisors-I urge you to support the lowest reasonable GHG emission thresholds.

Thank you, Mike Noling

Mike Noling

P

Abib, Daniela

From:

Chris Bell <

Sent:

Tuesday, May 19, 2015 10:45 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Item #6 - May 19, 2015 BOS Agenda - GHG Thresholds

Please make the GHG thresholds as low as possible.

Regards, CJ Bell